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AMESSAGE FROM MZSS BRUCE AND THE PUPTL PARLTAMENT

Express Yourselfl

After our last Pupil Parliament meeting, with the children from

o 1%

other Ebor schools, we decided to have a ‘Celebrating Cultures’
week. The aim was that everyone could have the opportunity to
express them themselves in a way that matters to them
because we feel that it is important that everyone feels welcome
at our school.

We also loved the chance to find out more about different
cultures, religions and what is important to different people. It
has been a fabulous week and we have thoroughly enjoyed it.

Thank you everyone for really getting involved.

Jacob and Lexi

Celebrating Cultures

Lakeside is a nut aware school

Please can we remind you that there are several children in our school with serious nut allergies. Therefore, we kindly ask that you are
extra vigilant when sending in food from home.
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Mr Walton adapted to his PE lessons so that children could experience different sports with different challenges. The
blindfolded run was very popular

Team Turtles were really privileged to have a parent visitor

| i come and talk about India. They thoroughly enjoyed listening
‘3‘” and finding out all about the culture of India especially how their

name looks in Kannada. Thank you!
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afternoon

Throughout school we have all been
learning the Makaton signs for

Hello, Good Morning, How are you? Good
Afternoon and Goodbye

See if your child can teach you!
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Mental Health

\

T}A/%K £ ﬁEALm(Ij 0 TRAUMA- INPUCING

SPARKL

ALGHBIBONE  HARMFUL A off STKIC e TRAUMA- RfDuaNq
o

=F X PANpldqw

A
{TuRN
Chsouna)

ONE

% B ANAKE ~ARIPPLE \E'\]KX/HING

R A

ADDER | K eree C()NSTKYCTI NG
v
p
A %
i
5
Monday 10* June to Friday 14" June Year 1 Phonics Screening Check
Friday 28" June Training Day — School Closed
Saturday 29*" June Lakers Family Fun Day
Wednesday 3 July Y6 Transition Day
Thursday 4™ July Vale of York Additional Y6 Transition Day
Friday 5" July Sports Day
Friday 12t July Sports Day (Back Up date)
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